CELEBRATING NEW

STURGEON POINT PARK

The community of Sturgeon Point turned out to welcome
Mayor Rick McGee on Saturday, July 4 to celebrate the
grand opening of the recently renovated “Park in the
Woods”. Part of that ceremony included the unveiling of
a plaque recognizing the significant contributions of local
residents, businesses, and the CoKL.

The park was planned and designed by local residents
and funds were raised entirely by the community and
through grants and donations from local businesses and
foundations over the past two years. The only money that
came from taxpayers was an amount that came through a
matching grant program from the CoKL.

With the plaque in the photograph above are, from
left to right, John Eaton and Sally Horsfall Eaton, who
contributed the newly christened “Eaton Pavilion™ at
the park, CoKL Mayor Rick McGee, Sturgeon Point
Association President Lynne Manning, and Bob Barrett,
whose fund raising efforts helped bring the total value of
contributions to over $125.000.





